Arrangement for service resumption of
Shau Kei Wan Methadone Clinic

The Department of Health announced that Shau Kei Wan Methadone Clinic
will resume service tonight (September 10). Due to the condition of the
pavement, the main entrance of the methadone clinic will remain closed. Those
who have been receiving methadone treatment are advised to follow
instructions on site and access the clinic by the entrance at the carpark
gate.
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